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09.05.2018 This has reference to e-mail dated May 09, 2018 from NSE / BSE seeking 

clarification with respect to news item appearing in Economic Times- 

titled “Syndicate, Indian Bank MDs Likely to Resign” - Source : The 

Economic Times –May 09, 2018. 

 

In our opinion it appears to be speculative assertion. We clarify that as 

a matter of policy, our Bank does not comment on such speculative 

assertions around it’s internal functioning of the Bank and this news item 

does not have any material impact on the Bank. 

 


